
Bertha-Hewitt

Elementary Basketball

Parents/Guardians!
We are excited for basketball season to be right around the corner! We are going to offer

elementary basketball to students in kindergarten through 6th grade this year. Please complete
the information below and return it to your student’s classroom teacher by Friday, November
22nd. We are hoping to have enough players and enough coaches to have a team for each
grade level. Practice dates and times are all determined by the parent/community volunteer who
decides to take on the coaching duties of each grade level. Basketball tournaments are
available for 3rd-6th grade teams.

We look forward to a FUN season with all of you! Thanks for any help you are willing to
contribute!

Please contact Mr. Selvey or Mr. Mills with any questions that you have.
austin.selvey@isd786.org david.mills@isd786.org
____________________________________________________________________________

Student name:_____________________ Student grade:______________________

Parent/Guardian name:______________________________________

Parent/Guardian email:___________________________ Phone number:_______________

We need parent volunteers to help make this program a success! Please check any roles
that you would be willing to help with!

Head Coach Which grade level are you willing to help? __________
Assistant Coach
I am willing to coach if there is another volunteer
I prefer not to have a role this season
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